
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Cooper’s Class  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well as we kick off the Summer Term 1. 
It's wonderful to have all the children back with us after the break. As 
we embark on this new term together, I want to share some important 
information that will guide us through the upcoming weeks.  

I am delighted to inform you that alongside me, Mrs. Crosby and Mrs. 
Knight will also be supporting your child's educational journey this year. 
We are truly excited to collaborate with our new class and families as we 
work towards a successful and fulfilling year ahead. 

In the realm of academics, our focus this term in History will revolve 
around the intriguing topic of ‘The Romans’. 

Meanwhile, English and Maths will be delivered through personalized 
learning groups, ensuring that each child receives tailored support.  

Exploring the realm of science, our students will delve into the world of 
‘Scientists and Inventors’.  

Additionally, in our PSHE sessions, we will be delving into the 
'Relationships' strand, which covers important topics such as ‘VIPs’ and 

‘TEAM’. Furthermore, our curriculum includes a rich tapestry of subjects 
including computing, DT, Art, RE, and Music.  

It is important to note that each day will feature our Nurture and Golden 
Time session, where we will focus on your child’s EHCP targets, 

prioritizing the development of positive Social, Emotional, and Mental 
Health outcomes. 

Notes: 

Class Dojo  

I will be using Class Dojo as my 
main means of communication, you 
can download the app on your 
phone or use it via a 
computer/laptop and instantly 
send messages to myself which I 
will respond to quickly.  

If you would like to speak to me, 
please call the school on 01782 
550202 or message me on Class 
Dojo to call you back when I am 
available to do so. 

Thank you for your unwavering 
support and partnership in your 
child's education. Together, we 
will make this academic year a 
resounding success. 

Warm regards, 

Mr P. Cooper 

Polite Requests: 

Please send coats in every day with 
your child as we will still be using the 
outside areas in all weathers.  During 
any hotter weather sun cream is 
required please.  

Please send in wellies as we will be 
going on walks and using the school 
grounds.  

Please remember to come in to 
school in clean clothes each day and 
wash your hands when you return 
home. 

Many thanks. 

 Our PE sessions are 
scheduled for Mondays and 
Thursdays. Kindly ensure that 
your child comes prepared with 
their preferred PE kit on these 
days. Your cooperation in this 
matter is greatly appreciated. 

 


